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Kolva, Patti

From: Lisa Mazey <mazeylisab-ssd.org>
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 1:03 PM ‘

To: Findley, Cynthia
- -

Subject: immunizations

I am writing concerning the proposed changes to the provisional period for immunizations. I work as a school health
aide at Saltsburg Elementary along with Patty Prenni. I feel that the 5 day provisional period would be very difficult to
manage at the beginning of the school year. The first few days are busy collecting emergency cards, writing health plans,
making sure students who need medications have the paperwork and medications here. There can be a lot involved in
tracking down students and parents and determining how to deal with health conditions. It is an incredibly busy time of
the school year. I feel we would either need to have no provisional period, or at least extend it to 60-90 days. I wanted
to respond to give my opinion, thank you.

Lisa Mazey RN, BSN, CSN

School Health Aide

Saltsburg K-12 Campus

Blairsville-Saltsburg School District
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